
Branch Summer BBQ 2023

Branch President, Tom Kupecz, extended a warm
welcome to all members attending the function



Mixing and sharing some good cheer



Once again the Legion Ladies provided 
great service and delicious food for feasting 



Satisfied and content the pleasant conversation and
conviviality continued

This was all organized and provided for by your executive
and especially for Gloria Johnson and the Legion Ladies  


